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Welcome Letter 

 

Hong Kong, February 2024 

 

Dear Parent,  

 
 
  
Welcome to all students who are joining Hong Kong International School for the first time 
this year and to all students who will be returning.  
 
Sodexo’s extensive experience in catering for schools in Hong Kong and around the 
globe allows us to bring our expertise in providing tasty well-balanced meals to HKIS 
students of all ages. As the world’s leading provider of catering services to educational 
establishments, we place the highest emphasis on health and safety in our menu 
planning, preparation, and execution.  
 
We have many initiatives planned for the coming year at HKIS and will remain true to our 
unwavering commitment to prepare healthy freshly made food in school every day by our 
dedicated culinary team.  
 
We welcome you to check us out at our website. https://cn.sodexo.com/en/about-
us/sodexo-profile/sodexo-hong-kong-china.html If you have any questions or feedback, 
please do not hesitate to contact us at unit.hkisrb.hk@sodexo.com. We will stay in 
communication with you as we approach the commencement of the upcoming academic 
year. 
 
We are looking forward to another great year serving the HKIS community. We wish you 
and your family a successful 2024-2025 academic year and thank you for your continued 
support.  
  

 

 

Kind regards,  

William Cheung  

 

 

Director of Operations  

Sodexo Hong Kong 
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